
15th November,2023

The Manager
Listing Department
BSE Limited
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers
Dalal Street, Mumbai, Maharashtra -
400001

Scrip Code: 500238

The Manager
Listing Department
National Stock Exchange of India
Limited
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East,
Mumbai, Maharashtra – 400051

Symbol: WHIRLPOOL

Dear Sir,

Sub: Change in Senior Management Personnel of the Company

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirement)
Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform that Rachna Rahul Kumar, VP - Human Resources, has
submitted her resignation with effect from close of business hours on December 31, 2023,
to pursue other opportunities. A copy of her letter of resignation is enclosed.

We further inform that effective January 1, 2024, Debopriyo Sengupta , who is currently
VP, Global Organization Effectiveness, will take over the role of Vice President-Human
Resources. A brief profile of Debopriyo Sengupta is provided below:

He has experience of over 15 years and has previously worked with HDFC Life Insurance
Company Ltd. He joined Whirlpool in April 2014 and since then has worked in various roles
in HR business partnering, talent and total rewards. He completed his Bachelor’s in 2004
from University of Delhi and Masters in Business Administration in 2008 from Symbiosis
Institute of Business Management, Symbiosis International University. Mr. Debopriyo
Sengupta is not related to any Directors of the Company.



We request you to take the above on record and that the same be treated as compliance
under the applicable provisions of the SEBI Listing Regulations and other applicable laws, if
any.

Thanking You

Yours faithfully
For Whirlpool of India Limited

Roopali Singh
Vice President - Legal & Company Secretary
Plot No. 40, Sector 44,
Gurugram, Haryana - 122002
Encl: As above



Fwd: Resignation
1 message

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Narasimhan Eswar <narasimhan_eswar@whirlpool.com>
Date: Wed, Nov 15, 2023 at 12:09 PM
Subject: Fwd: Resignation
To: Roopali Singh <roopali_singh@whirlpool.com>

I have accepted her resignation

Thank you

Narasimhan Eswar

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Rachna R Kumar <rachna_r_kumar@whirlpool.com>
Date: Wed, Nov 15, 2023 at 12:04 PM
Subject: Resignation
To: Narasimhan Eswar <narasimhan_eswar@whirlpool.com>

Dear Narasimhan Eswar,

I have decided to pursue opportunities outside of Whirlpool and hence would like to tender my resignation through this 
email. As discussed, December 31, 2023 will be my last working date and I will work to ensure a smooth handover to 
support the business seamlessly. 

Many thanks for all your support and guidance. 

Kindly accept my resignation to enable me to initiate the exit formalities. 

Thank you once again for the opportunity, and I wish Whirlpool India all the very best for the future. 

Regards 

Rachna Rahul Kumar
VP - Human Resources
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